
City of Lawrence 
Traffic Safety Commission Agenda 
June 2, 2008-7:00 PM  
City Commission Room, City Hall 
 
ITEM NO. 2: Consider request for a MID-BLOCK TRAIL CROSSING on 

Stonecreek Drive south of Thorn Tree Court. 
 
 Facts: 
 

1. This is a continuation of the trail through DeVictor Park. 
2. Two MID-BLOCK TRAIL CROSSING’s were approved in 

October on Harvard Road. 
 
 ACTION:  Provide recommendation to the City 

Commission. 
 
 
City of Lawrence 
Traffic Safety Commission 
June 2, 2008 Minutes 
 
ITEM NO. 2: 
 
Consider request for a MID-BLOCK TRAIL CROSSING on Stonecreek Drive south of 
Thorn Tree Court. 
 
David Woosley presented the information provided in the staff report. 
 
Public comment: 
 

None. 
 

Commissioner Smith asked why the curb-cuts were not installed when the street was 
constructed; Woosley advised that the Parks & Recreation Department may not have 
had a master plan for park area at that time and there may not have been any funding 
for the park at the time. 
 
MOTION BY COMMISSIONER MILLER, SECONDED BY COMMISSIONER SMITH, 
TO RECOMMEND APPROVAL OF A TRAIL CROSSING ON STONECREEK DRIVE 
SOUTH OF THORN TREE COURT; THE MOTION CARRIED (8-0). 
 



From: Mark Hecker  
Sent: Friday, April 25, 2008 4:44 PM 
Subject: RE: curb cut 
  
Attached is a map showing the locations for the needed curb cuts at DeVictor.  There are 
3 of them. 
  
We will also need the proper crossing signage like the other ramps we did.. 
  
Thanks 
   
  
Mark A Hecker, Superintendent of Parks & Maintenance 
mhecker@ci.lawrence.ks.us 
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